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THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE ,EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Web : www.cricketassociationofhengal.com
E-Mail : cab@bengalcricket.com

Ref. No.122-D/29/224?/ 2023 March 15, 2023
The Principal, The Principal

Ratnakar North Point School Nava Nalanda High School
Dear Sirs,

Sub: Inter School (U-15) Cricket Tournament (Mayor’s Cup) :2022-23
Re: Date & Venue of Final Match

Please be informed that the Final match between yourselves in connection with the above
tournament scheduled to be played on 18% & 19t March, 2023 at Eden Gardens stands
postponed due to some unavoidable circumstances. The revised date and venue will be
intimated to you in due course.

Sincerely regret for the inconvenience caused to you.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully, , g
DEBABRATA DAS

Hony. Joint Secretary

C forwar for informati :

All Office Bearers, CAB

Mr. Sujan Mukherjee, Chief Curator, CAB

The Chairman & Members, School Sub-Committee, CAB

The Chairman, Sr. Tournament Comm/Tour, Fixture & Tech. Comm./ Umpires’
Committee/Observer Sub-Committee /Ground Sub-Comm. / Medical Unit, CAB

The Chairman, Jr. Cricket Selection Comm., CAB

Mr. B. Sen OS, CAB/The Statistics Deptt,CAB



